

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Office of the University Secretariat

FROM:

Brian J.R. Stevenson

President and Vice-Chancellor

DATE:

November 9, 2015

SUBJECT:

External Adjunct Professor Renewal Approval - School of Kinesiology

As President, I approve the renewal of the External Adjunct Professor appointment of:

 Dr. Jane Lawrence-Dewar School of Kinesiology July 1, 2016 to June 30, 2020

Brian J.R. Stevenson, Ph.D. President and Vice-Chancellor

cc: Dr. M. McPherson

Dr. M. Bédard

Dr. J. Farrell

Human Resources

Registrar